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Bringing Learning to Life 

Mid- Year Reports  
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Please see attached your child’s Mid-Year Report. We are hoping that it will give you an indication of 
how your child is progressing in school, how they are being supported and what their next step targets 
are.  
 
From Year 1 to 6, your child is delivered an age specific curriculum and they are reported as meeting 
these age related expectations by the end of that year, still working towards meeting them or having 
exceeded them, working at greater depth. Even if your child is not currently on track to achieve the 
end of year expectations, they will still have made progress and your child’s class teacher will make 
this clear to you or identify what they need to do to ‘catch up’. If your child is not making expected 
progress or has a barrier to learning, then you will be informed by the class teacher and the support 
and intervention that they receive will be indicated on the report. The report also has a short 
comment from the class teacher on how they are progressing and targets that they will be working to 
achieve this term.  
 
Please note that the attendance figures are taken from September 2017 to Friday 16th February 2018. 
Their attendance will be reported again in the Summer Term report. We aim to keep parents/ carers 
well informed on the importance of being in school every day and on time, ready to learn. If your 
child’s attendance is a concern, please ensure that they are in every day now until the end of the 
school year.  
 
Our Good to Be Green behaviour system in school encourages good behaviour and rewards this 
positively. Staying ‘On Green’ is the aspiration for every child in school and excellent behaviour is 
identified as those who do stay on green without reminders from the adults who work with them. We 
recognise that children may make poor behaviour choices from time to time, they are encouraged to 
reflect on their own behaviour and are given a Warning/ Thinking Cloud to consider this. If your child 
continues to make poor behaviour choices or purposefully breaks one of the class or school rules, they 
will receive a Red Card. There is a sanction that is age appropriate for the child in place and the 
parents/ carers will be informed. If your child is struggling in school or has social and emotional 
concerns that are leading to poor behaviour choices, they will be monitored in school and you will be 
involved in this process. I hope that this may explain the grading systems for behaviour.  
 
For more information regarding behaviour and attendance expectations at Eastway, please refer to our 
school website.  
 
There will be an opportunity for you to meet with your child’s class teacher informally after school 
tomorrow, Wednesday 7th March from 3.15 till 5.45pm. We recognise that some parents/ carers may 
prefer a one to one consultation with the class teacher, if you do require this, please speak to them 
tomorrow evening or call the school office to request a suitable time.  
 
 
Kind regards,  
 
 
Mrs Emily Morris 
Headteacher 
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